Dear Cinque Ports Club Member,

We hope you are all healthy and well in these trying times.
There have been many challenges this year which we have endeavoured to overcome.

During the first lockdown, before we could reopen we had to make many changes to make
The Club safe and implement a number of new rules. | must commend the staff on how
well they adapted. All the staff completed an online course designed for returning to work

during COVID-19. Please see below some of the changes made:

- We have spaced our tables to allow for social distancing and reduced the number of
chairs.

- Screens have been installed at the bar to protect staff and members alike.

- We have the NHS test and trace QR scan code available and we also back this up with
our own record of visitors which we hold for 21 days.

- One way system around the venue.

- There is now compulsory table service and face coverings for staff and customers.

- We have also introduced food which has been extremely popular.

With Sky Sports and BT Sports on offer we have attracted many new members, who have

enjoyed plenty of room in the hall to social distance and watch events on the big screen.

And now for the most important announcement:

We are reopening!

As we now find ourselves in tier 2, we must ensure that we operating with the
additional hospitality sector guidelines, therefore from Wednesday, we have decided
to introduce our exciting new menu which will offer our members substantial meals.
Only then can we serve you alcohol. We hope you support us as we try to overcome
all the obstacles to bring you the best we can under the circumstances.

Our new opening times (subject to change)
Monday & Tuesday Closed
Wednesday — Friday Spm-11pm
Saturday 10.30am-11pm
Sunday 12noon-11pm
LAST ORDERS FOR FOOD WILL BE 9PM. Pre-booking is not required

We ask all members and visitors to sign in at the designated area of the bar to
complete NHS Test and Trace.

Face coverings must be worn at all times in the club except when seated. As
previously mentioned, table service is compulsory, so please stay seated and a
member of staff will take your order.

Only ONE household/support bubble per table. (maximum of six people)

Please be assured that all our Covid Safety Measures will be applied at all times.

We completely understand that once again we are asking our members to adapt to
yet another set of guidelines and ask that you remain patient and polite to our team.

CINQUE PORTS MENU

Due to Government restrictions you are only able to purchase alcoholic beverages with
the purchase of a main meal (per person)

MAINS

All DAY BREAKFAST £5.00

2 Sausages, 2 Bacon, 1 Egg, Beans, Tomatoes, Mushrooms and 1 Hash Brown & 1 slice of toast

SAUSAGES, EGGS AND CHIPS £5.00

2 Korkers sausages with free range eggs & twice cooked chips

FISH, CHIPS & MUSHY PEAS £5.50

Served with twice cooked chips, & peas or mushy peas & tartare sauce

SCAMPI , CHIPS AND PEAS £5.50
Served with twice cooked chips, & peas or mushy peas & tartare sauce
GAMMON HAM, EGG AND CHIPS £5.00
Gammon ham served with two free range eggs & twice cooked chips
PIE OF THE WEEK £6.00
Locally made pie with twice cooked chips served with peas or baked beans
STEAK & KIDNEY PUDDING £6.00

Locally made suet pudding, served with mash potato, vegetables & gravy

60z BURGER AND CHIPS £5.00
CHEESEBURGER £5.50
CHEESE AND BACON BURGER £6.00

60z Burger from Bishops in a bun served with twice cooked chips & salad garnish
JACKET POTATOES

Served with a side salad

CHILLI CON CARNE £4.50
CHEESE & BEANS £4.50
CHEESE & TUNA MAYO £5.00

CINQUE PORTS MENU

Due to Government restrictions you are only able to purchase alcoholic beverages with
the purchase of a main meal (per person)

STONE BAKED PIZZA
MARGERITA £6.00
EXTRA TOPPINGS 50P
EXTRA CHEESE
HAM, PEPPERONI
MUSHROOMS, ONIONS
OLIVES, JALEPENOS

FOR THE LITTLE ONES UNDER 10

CHICKEN NUGGETS, FISH FINGERS, SAUSAGE OR BURGER £4.00

served with chips or mash, peas or baked beans

Fruit Shoot and vanilla ice cream Included

PUDDINGS £3.00
SYRUP SPONGE PUDDING

ALABAMA CHOCOLATE FUDGE CAKE
LEMON ROULADE

Served with vanilla ice cream or custard

If you have food allergy or special dietary requirement then please speak to a
member of staff prior to ordering

As you all know the club is run by a committee who work really hard behind the
SCenes.

This year has been extremely hard indeed and there have been a few changes as
some committee members have had to stand down for many different reasons, but
we are delighted to introduce the following new officers:

Natalie Russell — Secretary

Paula Hollands — Treasurer

We are now a small committee and are looking for new members who are interested
in joining us.

If you feel you have something to offer, we would love to hear from you. Due to the
pandemic we have been unable to have an AGM which is historically when new
committee members are voted in. This year we have had to co-opt new committee
members, but we still need more!!

Finally, the Staff and the committee look forward to welcoming you all back to the
club.

For more information on what is happening in the Cinque Ports, please see our
website — https://www.cinqueportsclub.co.uk/

Kind regards,

Your Committee

Website https://www.cinqueportsclub.co.uk

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/TheCinquePortsClub/

Instagram hitps://www.instagram.com/cinqueportsclub/

Email info@cinqueportsclub.co.uk



